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Wallingford Selectboard 

 Meeting Minutes  

July 26, 2023 

 

Selectboard Members Present: Bruce Duchesne, Justin Jankus, Kathy Luzader and 

Mark Tessier.  Carolyn Behrendt did not attend. 

Others present: Sandi Switzer and Phil Baker. 

Paving Bids. Board members reviewed revised paving bids from Pike Industries, Inc. 

and Wilk Paving, Inc. for Waldo Lane and the intersection of Seward and Sugar Hill. Pike 

bid $75,528.68 with 431 tons at $168.28 per ton; Wilk bid $55,130 with 370 tons at 

$149/ton. 

After a discussion, M. Tessier made a motion that was seconded by K. Luzader to accept 

Wilk Paving, Inc.’s low bid. Motion carried (4-0).  

Road Commissioner Phil Baker said the FY’24 paving budget was $75,000 and he would 

request Wilk pave a section of Maple Street with the balance of the budget. 

Other Business. Town Administrator Sandi Switzer said VLCT would send a 

representative to the town garage on Thursday to inspect for water damage from the July 

10th flood. Mr. Baker said the road crew would open up a wall to allow the representative 

to see any damage to insulation, electrical systems, etc. 

J. Jankus made a motion that was seconded by K. Luzader to adjourn at 11:27 a.m. 

Motion carried (4-0) 

Submitted By: Sandi Switzer/Town Administrator  
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